
 

 

 

October 5, 2020 

Greetings: 

 “The LORD of hosts is with us; the God of Jacob is our refuge. Selah” Psalm 46:7 

 June 19, 2020. We started our first service in Dulag after the virus outbreak last March. 

We followed the basic protocols of wearing masks, temperature check, hand sanitizer and social 

distancing. We don’t have children yet at that time as age 21 below was not yet allowed to go 

out. We had a service for about four Sundays and stopped again after the whole region 8 was 

declared again under General Community Quarantine. 

 August 15, 2020. We started renting a new place for worship. 

This house is located in Barangay Highway in Dulag. By August 22 

we started renovating the place. We started by cleaning the windows, 

cutting the grass, and painting the walls. Some of the men and ladies 

from Tacloban went there for clean-up. 

 September 13, 2020. We started our service again in Dulag, this time we meet in the new 

place in Brgy. Highway. We are having services there every Sunday 

until now, following the basic protocols of the government for this 

pandemic.  

 May everything go back to normal soon according to His will, 

so we can go out giving tracts, visiting people, bringing children to the 

church again and worship the Lord as we do before. 

 We are so thankful for the Lord’s mercy and grace for protecting us in this time of crisis. 

He keeps us safe, He provides everything and His blessings are on us. 

Thank you so much for your support… 

Please pray for the smooth process in buying this present property where we worship.  

Pray also for my wife’s safe pregnancy. 

  

By His Grace, 

Jd and Jeanny 

 


